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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO: Dr. Grant Colfax, Director, Public Health  
Helynna Brooke, Mental Health Board 

 

FROM: Victor Young, Assistant Clerk  
Rules Committee 

 
DATE:  May 14, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED  

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Rules Committee received the following proposed legislation 
on May 7, 2019: 
 

File No.  190497 
 

Ordinance amending the Administrative Code to change the name of the 
Mental Health Board to the Behavioral Health Commission; to include in the 
definition of a “consumer” one who receives substance use services; and 
to permit a consumer who is an employee in a behavioral health public or 
private agency and who does not have any interest, influence, or authority 
over any financial or contractual matter concerning the employer, to be 
appointed to the Commission. 

 
If you have comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me 
at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San 
Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: victor.young@sfgov.org.  
 
 
c: Greg Wagner, Public Health 
 Dr. Naveena Bobba, Public Health 
 Sneha Patil, Public Health 
  
  
 
  
  
 
 

















  
 


